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Dear Duluth Middle Parent /Guardian, 

We are excited to inform you that your child has been referred for an evaluation to join the accelerated math 
program at Duluth Middle School! Evaluators will use several tools to assess your child’s abilities, including 
test scores and teacher recommendations. These will help us understand your child’s strengths. No changes 
will be made to your child’s program without your approval. If you are interested in this opportunity, please 
review the form, mark your choice, and sign below. 

There will be a pretest given during Wildcat Pride on April 3rd, 2025. Attached is the study guide to help your 
student prepare for it. 

Please return the signed consent form by Friday, March 28th. We also invite you to join us for Accelerated 
Night on Thursday, March 27th, at 6 p.m. at Duluth Middle School to learn more about the program. 

If you have any questions, please contact Ms. LeAnne Rogers, Assistant Principal of Math Instruction. We are 
happy to help! 
_____________________________________________________________________ 

_____ Yes, I agree that Duluth Middle may evaluate my child for possible placement in an accelerated math 
course. 

_____ No, I do not consent for my child to be evaluated for the following reason: 

_____________________________________________________________________ 

Parent/Guardian Signature: _______________________________ Date: _____________ 

Sincerely, 

LeAnne Rogers 
Assistant Principal, Math Instruction 
Duluth Middle School 
LeAnne.Rogers@gcpsk12.org 
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